
 

Address 

Route de Pré-Bois, 1 

CH – 1214 Vernier 

Geneva, Switzerland 

Postal address 

P.O. Box 303 

CH – 1211 Geneva 19 

Switzerland 

Telephone: +41 22 730 42 22 

Fax: +41 22 730 42 00 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Andreas Mamadopoulos 

President, Hellenic Red Cross 

 

Geneva, 13 November 2018 

 

Dear Mr Mamadopoulos, 

 

Thank you for your letter received 8 November 2018 and for informing the Compliance and 

Mediation Committee (CMC) on the decision of the Central Administration Board (CAB) to appoint 

you as the new President of the Hellenic Red Cross (HRC). The CMC wish you every success in the 

long journey ahead and we are committed to work with you in every step.  

The expectation of the Red Cross Red Crescent Movement is that HRC will implement the road map 

and we are very encouraged that the CAB is committed to do so.  

The CMC remains at your disposal for any advice and will work closely with you to monitor the 

progress, as per mandate of the Governing Board of the International Federation of Red Cross and 

Red Crescent Societies (IFRC). In order to do so, we hope to receive soon from you the detailed 

schedule for each of the steps of the action plan.  

Sincerely, 

 

Dr Wolfgang Kopetzky 

Rapporteur CMC 

 

 

 

 


